
Carihi Secondary School PAC Meeting 

November 21, 2016 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Michael Savoie  Fred Schaub  Shawn Cowan  Dea Kowalko 

Tia Stephens  Anne Farren  Tanza Davies  Sally MacGregor 

Violet Shade  Liz West 

 

Start: 

7:05pm 

Introductions: 

Introductions were made. 

Special Guest: 

Rather than a special guest, Fred went over where the school is in implementing the new curriculum.  He will send the 

power point that we went over out to the PAC via email.  If you are not on the PAC, you can contact Fred himself, I am sure 

he would not mind emailing it to you as well. 

Review of Past Minutes: 

Minutes were accepted by Anne and seconded by Liz.   

Treasurer's Report: 

Balances as of October 31st are as follows: 

Gaming Acct: $20 980.53 

Scholarship Acct $2466.46 

General Acct: $1262.67 

Liz topped up Scholarship by $1000.00, one 2015 recipient has claimed since last meeting.  We have already given 6 of the 

2016 recipients their funds  

Cross Country Club, and soccer have made it to Provincials so we may be giving out some of the allocated money if it is 

asked for, Liz will update us next meeting. 

Principal's / Vice Principal’s Report: 

A detailed report was given to all in attendance and will be attached to the minutes. 

DPAC Report: 

Violet brought a copy of the October 19th meeting minutes and I will attach them, THANK YOU! One thing to add, the 

district has agreed to pay for two parents from each school to take food safe, talk to Violet if you would like to take 

advantage of this.   

Violet attended a meeting with the Minister and Deputy of Education concerning the changes that will be taking place over 

the next few years.  She will be receiving a basic transcript of the meeting and will share it with us when she does.  

Grad Report:  

At the moment, the grads are selling salmon, poinsettias, and Purdy’s chocolates.  

The sleepover is being planned.  

 

Old Business: 

Liz needs to provide SD72 with proof of BCCPAC registration, DPAC will then reimburse our costs. 

New Business: 

Violet informed us that BCCPAC has a $500 scholarship available for Grads.  Sally will look to see if it is on the list of 

available scholarships in the counselling area.  Thank you Sally! 

Next Meeting: 

“Eating Meeting” 6:00pm December 12th , please bring an appy to share 

End: 

8:40pm 


